
Minutes, USI Retirees Coordinating Committee 
 

January 17, 2014 
 

1:30 p.m., Foundation Office 
 

Attendance  



Human Resources.  Linda Cleek will be contacted to provide a statement of the process 
for the February, 2014, meeting. 
 
 



 Possible workshops for the coming year were discussed.  A repeat of the 
technology workshop held in spring, 2013, was discussed.  Most of the committee 
thought many topics dealing with health care and aging were appropriate.  Development 
of this topic was tabled for a fall workshop.  Kevin Valaderes and the hospitals were 
suggested as possible contacts for this area of discussion. 
 
 Because some of our retirees do not have e-mail, a phone committee was 
suggested by Sherrianne.  Janet Greer volunteered to phone retirees without e-mail.  
Helen Sands agreed to help Janet.  Sherrianne will provide a list of members and their 
contact information. 
 
 The April issue of USI magazine contained a revisit USI column with stories of 
USI in the past.  John suggested that this column continue in future editions of the USI 
magazine. 
 
 Future events include the reception at the University Home.  The date has not 
been set.  It was suggested that a tour of the new teaching theater, if completed, would 
be a good option for that reception.   
 
 The date for the annual meeting was set for Nov. 6, 2014, at 3:00 p.m. in 
Kleymeyer Halline.

 


